
St. John’s College, Cambridge 
Financial Arrangements for New Graduate Students 2017/18 

 
On your arrival at St. John’s you will receive your Michaelmas Term’s bill, i.e. the bill for your first 
term’s charges, via your Cambridge e-mail address (in 2017 the bill is likely to be issued on Friday 29 
September). 
 
If your University Composition Fee (also called the Combined Graduate Fee) is to be paid directly to 
the College by your funding body, your bill will just cover one term’s accommodation costs (if 
appropriate).  If you are responsible for paying fees directly to the College, your bill will also cover 
one term’s Composition Fee. 
 
Accommodation Charges 
 
If/when you have been/are allocated College Accommodation, you will already have been/will be 
informed of the monthly rent (which for a hostel room will probably be in the range of £450 - £700).  
Rents for married and couple accommodation will be in the range of £637.40 - £999.07 per month. 
Your first bill will include three month’s rent. 
 
University Composition Fee 
 
You will already have been advised of the relevant University Composition Fee for your course.  The 
Termly rates are mostly in the range £2,619 (Home) to £7,063 (Overseas Arts) or £8,871 (Overseas 
Science).  Many M.Phil. courses charge fees of £3,600 per term (Home) and fees for some other  
one-year courses may be very significantly higher. 
 
Therefore your total bill for the Michaelmas Term will be approximately: 
 

 No Accommodation Lower Rent (£450) Higher Rent (£700) 
No Fees £0 £1,350 £2,100 
Home Fees £2,619 £3,969 £4,719 
Overseas Arts £7,063 £8,413 £9,163 
Overseas Science £8,871 £10,221 £10,971 

 
Graduate Students must pay their bill within three weeks of its receipt (in 2017 the deadline for 
payment is likely to be Friday 20 October (to be confirmed)).  The bill will supply the College’s bank 
details so that students can pay by bank transfer on-line.  They can also pay by debit and credit card 
by phoning Student Services or calling in to the Student Services Office or by a cheque made payable 
to St. John’s College.  If there are likely to be any problems with this you should advise Student 
Services by e-mail (studentservices@joh.cam.ac.uk) prior to coming to College or immediately on 
arrival.  If you are arriving from overseas and find, on arrival, that you are unable to open a UK bank 
account before the deadline for payment of your College bill then please inform Student Services.  
They will advise you how to obtain a Late Payment Form.  You should take the form to your first 
meeting with your College Tutor so that he/she can discuss any problems with you and, if necessary, 
arrangements for late payment can be made.   
 
If there are any revisions to the above information about when and how to pay your bill then we will 
let you know before the beginning of the Michaelmas Term). 
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